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LEGAL NOTICE 
CALL FOR PROPOSALS 

 
The Des Plaines Public Library, Des Plaines, Illinois desires proposals for   

 
Three Year Elevator Comprehensive Maintenance Service Agreement, No. 08 - 2020 

 
The Des Plaines Public Library is seeking proposals for a Three Year Elevator Comprehensive 
Maintenance Service Agreement. Copies of the RFP documents are available at the Des 
Plaines Public Library website, dppl.org/about/requests-for-proposals. 
 
There will be a pre-bid meeting and equipment walk-through at the Des Plaines Public Library 
in the Second Floor Conference Room on Tuesday, September 8, 2020 at 11 a.m.   
 
All proposals will be accepted at the Des Plaines Public Library, Second Floor Administrative 
Offices, 1501 Ellinwood Street, Des Plaines, Illinois 60016 to the attention of Jo Bonell, Library 
Director, until Tuesday, September 15, 2020 at 11 a.m. No telephone, facsimile or e-mail proposals 
are allowed.  
 
Please direct questions to Gary Valente, Head of Building and Security Services at 847-376-2781 
or gvalente@dppl.org. 
 
The Des Plaines Public Library reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and to waive any 
technical errors, omissions, or informalities in proposals. 
 
 


